Huron-Kinloss

The Corporation of the Township of Huron-Kinloss

Staff Report

Report Title: North Perth North Huron Family Health Team

Prepared By: Emily Dance, Clerk

Department: Clerks

Date: Sep. 8, 2021

Report Number: CLK-2021-09-108 File Number: S08-NPFHT

Attachments: Request for Representative

Recommendation:

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby approves Report CLK-2021-09-108 prepared by Emily Dance, Clerk AND recommends that Councillor Lillian Abbott be appointed to the North Perth North Huron Family Health Team for a 2-year term.

Background:

The North Perth FHT (Listowel) and North Huron FHT (representing the Townships – ACW, Morris Turnberry, South Bruce, Huron Kinloss, and North Huron) have amalgamed and are now known as the North Perth-North Huron Family Health Team.

The By-laws for the newly amalgamated board have a provision for a municipal representation that is appointed through the participating Councils.

As there are five municipalities that are part of the original North Huron FHT and which also support the efforts of the WDH Recruitment Committee, the new Family Health Team want to ensure that there is representation from this group on the board.

Currently, there is a municipal representative for North Perth.

Discussion:

There have been three names put forward for the newly amalgamated Health Team.

Lillian Abbott, Councillor Huron-Kinloss Anita Van Hittersum Councillor North Huron: Jamie McCallum Councillor Morris Turnberry:

As noted in the attached, the FHT is requesting that each Council make a recommendation on one representative to the Board for a 2-year term.

Financial Impacts:

There are no financial impacts associated with this report.

Strategic Alignment / Link:

We are an accessible community by having amenities and services nearby.

Respectfully Submitted By:

Emily Dance, Clerk

Approved By:

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer